
18th July 2025

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parent / Carer,

We began 2025 with a fantastic achievement: in January, we were inspected by 
Ofsted and were delighted to be awarded an Outstanding grading in all areas. 
This recognition is a testament to the dedication of our staff, the enthusiasm of 
our pupils, and the unwavering support from our school community. 

Throughout the year, our pupils have enjoyed a rich variety of educational visits, 
including trips to museums, the beach, the zoo, and a memorable residential 
experience.

Sport has continued to thrive at St Peter’s. Our pupils have taken part in 
numerous sporting events, proudly representing St Helens schools and achieving 
success in several tournaments. We were also thrilled to be awarded the School 
Games Mark, recognising our commitment to physical education and school 
sport. 

Although its not just sport we excelled at, our amazing Year 5 children came first 
in Quiz Kids a competition for all local schools run by Hope Academy.

Our Year 6 pupils brought the year to a fantastic close with their end of year 
production, which was a true showcase of their talents. It was a joy to see them 
shine on stage and celebrate their time at St Peter’s in such a special way.

Continued….



Continued….

Earlier this week, I shared with you via email the details of our academic results, 
which have once again been outstanding. We are incredibly proud of the 
progress and achievements of all our pupils across the school especially our 
outgoing Year 6 who have been quite simply amazing. Word can’t express how 
much we are going to miss them, and I am sure on your behalf we wish them the 
very best of luck in their new schools and lives going forward.

As we celebrate these successes, we also say a fond farewell to Mr Badley, who 
is leaving us to pursue new opportunities. We thank him for his dedication and 
the positive impact he has had during his time at St Peter’s, and we wish him 
every success in the future. A truly inspirational teacher to end their time at St 
Peters with.

Finally, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to you, our parents and 
carers, for your continued support throughout the year. A special mention must 
go to our amazing PTA, whose efforts have made such a difference to school life, 
and of course to our wonderful pupils, who make our school the vibrant and 
inspiring place it is.

On behalf of all the staff at St Peter’s, I wish you and your families a restful and 
enjoyable summer break. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in 
September for another exciting year ahead.

Mr Robinson
Headteacher



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Olivia - Reception

Loki – Year 3

Mia – Year 5 

Benjamin - Reception

Arthur G – Year 1

Penny – Year 3

Peter – Year 5 

Awards week beginning 14th July 2025

VALUES

Charlie K - Respect – Year 5 

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Culture:

Eliza – Year 3

Safia – Year 5 

ÉTOILE DE LA SEMAINE 



THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.3%  

Attendance 



Contact Details
St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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